
October 17th, 2019 

Athens, Greece 

 

Dear Editor, 

I am writing this brief letter in support of our manuscript entitled “Acute Esophageal Necrosis: 

a Systematic Review and Pooled Analysis”. Please note that I have personally proofed the 

grammar and syntax of the manuscript. I am an ECFMG-certified physician with English 

proficiency equivalent to that of a native speaker. For several years, I have trained and worked 

at Harvard Medical School both as a Postdoctoral Research Fellow and as a Resident Physician. 

I also hold an advanced postdoctoral degree in Applied Biostatistics from Harvard as well as a 

certificate of Proficiency in English from the University of Michigan. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Konstantinos S. Mylonas, MD 

First Department of Surgery, National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 

Laikon General Hospital, Athens, Greece 

 


